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“ANTI-PLASTIC RALLEY” 

 

 

 MS College of Law organized a campaign to raise awareness about the need 

to abolish non-recyclable plastics began across the State on Saturday, ahead of the 

ban on disposable plastics from January next year.  Er. Shoeb Khan, the President 

of HEWS who inaugurated the campaign from the Campus said that everyone 

know that they cannot change things all of sudden, but we aim to instill good 

habits among citizens, and the students who can help us implement the changes. 

Also, we at MS College of Law Campus have planned to collect all the plastic at 

one place ,which is mostly thrown here and there if found, and then send it for 

recycling or put it to proper use. 

 The programme also received a media coverage in the local TV channels of 

Mumbra and Thane area. 


